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Comments: Do not log the Twisp river watershed.

Forest  this far from town should not be logged.  It will not prevent wildfires.

Trees in this region are slow growing.  Local economy depends on tourism and outdoor recreation.  Logging and

it's impacts would be detrimental.

Logging should be done on private lands on the west side.

If you want to make money stop grazing leases.  You loose money on them.

Change your mission to conservation and carbon storage.  It's our land.


